OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

UNITED STATES MILITARY ACADEMY
WEST POINT, NEW YORK 10996-5000

October 01, 2008

Major General Jack O. Bradshaw
U.S. Army (Retired)

8058 Rinnie Seitz Road
Nashville, Indiana 47448

Dear General Bradshaw:

On behalf of the Corps of Cadets and the United States Military Academy, I want
to thank you for the Class of 1958 gift of a Perpetual Endowment Fund. We are truly
honored by your loyalty and affection for the Academy.

The generosity exhibited by the Class of 1958 is appreciated as your gifts have
continually enabled us to enhance the cadet experience. The Class of 1958 Perpetual
Endowment Fund will provide exceptional opportunities for cadets and strengthen the
traditional standards of excellence here at the Military Academy. Your gift will play an
important role in supporting worthy endeavors not possible without private support.

With best wishes from West Point.
Sincerely,

—z

F.L. Hagenbeck
Lieutenant General, US Army
Superintendent



